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It's hard to believe that it is the second week of November already. We have a busy calendar for school community 
events in November and December. Please be sure to review the school calendar on our home page.

Student Led Conferences will be taking place on November 23rd and 24th. The invitation letter went home last week 
with every oldest and only student. 

November 13/2017 Communication from the Office
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Maple Leaf has been selected to take part in 2 special projects: The Recess Project and The Upstream Project. You 
will find inserts below for each. 
The Recess Project will benefit all students at our school. Only 2 schools in the North area of YRDSB have been 
selected to take part in this project. The Board in partnership with Jumpstart will be hiring a Recess program leader 
to engage our students in fun safe play during recess time. The funding for this position hinges on all families 
completing and returning the consent form below. There is no cost to families and consent will not impact other 
Jumpstart programs with which you may be affiliated. All we need you to do is return the completed form.

The Recess Project November 2017
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Maple Leaf is the only Elementary School in North America to be part of The Upstream Project. This 
project has been delivered successfully in Australia and achieved great success in addressing youth 
homelessness. This Project is aimed at our grade 7 and 8 students and will identify students at-risk of 
homelessness and then provide wrap-around services to those students and their families. 

Upstream 1-pager FINAL
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Upstream 1-pager FINAL
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Our Maple Leaf Community Cupboard is now open!

Our Community Cupboard is filled with gently used adult clothing items that are available to our Maple Leaf families. Feel free to 
sign in at the office during school hours and browse through adult outfits in our cupboard in the Community Hub. If you have any 
questions, feel free to contact the office staff or Mrs. Leone at the school. 

The weather has turned colder over the last week. While we know that teens seem be immune to the cold, we need for all students to 
come dressed for the weather with winter coat, warm pants or snow pants, boots, extra socks, hat and gloves. Unless there is extremely 
cold weather (per Board Policy) we will be maximizing our outdoor activity and exercise opportunity at recess outside. 
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